
Hello 

 

I haven’t been able to make a comment on  the above application.  If it’s not too late I would like to 

oppose this development. 

 

Please stop tearing down our art deco buildings in favour of ugly uncared for new builds.   Kilburn is 

just getting worse and worse and people are removing the very little positives from this neglected 

area of London 

 

Many thanks 

Sacha Jacob 

NW6 7FB 

 


